R oute 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Sept. 25, 1974

Dr. Tsugio Matsuzawa

National Centre for Archaeology
Saki-chyo, Nara City

Japan

Dear Dr. Matsuzawa:

Please excuse the tardy reply to your letter of Sept. 8th. I
have delayed answering until I received confirmation of the
meeting dates in Calgary, Canada.

I am informed that the meeting will be held from November 15th
to November 18th which will mean I will be available by November
20th. Believe this will coincide with your plans to visit

Los Angles first and then return via Twin Falls, Idaho.

You are quite right about the route to Twin Falls - or Kimberly.
Teke any plane route to Salt Lake City - then Air West to T win
Falls, Idaho. The airport is only about eight miles from my home
and if you will advise me of your arrival date, time and flight
number I will arrange to meet you at the airport.

We are looking forward with pleasure and honor to your visit and
the opportunity to compare and discuss stoneworking techniques.

I do hope you and your family will have a most enjoyable visit to
our United States. I know your little son will enjoy Disneyland
and might mention thal theke are motels available just across the
street from the site.

With hest wishes,

Don E,Crabtree

P.S. Just met our local pro i
program director for our T.V. stati
K.M.V.?. in Twin Falls. He would like very much toa il
interview you for television during your stay in Twin Fglls



